
From: Detroy, Kevin [mailto:Kevin.Detroy@DINSMORE.COM]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 1:54 PM 
To: Hannan, Greg <ghannan@hudson.oh.us> 
Subject: RE: Hudson LDC text amendment 
 
Dear Mr. Hannan – 
 
Please allow this email to serve as a formal request to withdraw the pending text amendment 
application in Planning Commission Case No. 2017-1018 effective as of this date, January 3, 2018. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kevin M. Detroy, Esq. 
Applicant 

 
Kevin M. Detroy  
Associate 
 
Dinsmore & Shohl LLP  •  Legal Counsel  

255 East Fifth Street  
Suite 1900 
Cincinnati, OH 45202  
T (513) 977-8424  •  F (513) 977-8141  

E kevin.detroy@dinsmore.com  •  dinsmore.com   
 
 
From: Hannan, Greg [mailto:ghannan@hudson.oh.us]  

Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2018 1:51 PM 
To: Detroy, Kevin 

Subject: Hudson LDC text amendment 

 

Kevin- 

 

Could you send me an email requesting to close out the text amendment case – PC 2017-1018 to 

allow senior Independent Living within D8.  My apologies if we have already covered this. 

 

Thanks 

Greg      

 

Gregory P. Hannan, AICP 

Community Development Director 

Direct (330) 342-1881 
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